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September 9,2021

Dear Mr. Schoon

It is Winnebago Cooperative Telecom Association's (WCTA) understanding that lowa Public

Radio is applying for an FM station with antennas and transmitter located on our tower located

at Hanlontown, lA (43-16-43.5N and 093-22-06.4W).

WCTA is willing to enter into negotiations on a new lease agreement with lowa Public Radio if
your application is approved by the FCC.

Sincerely,

Mark Thoma
cEo


